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Managing Children Away from Home – Local Matches 
 
 
In any given season, as many as 50% of our juniors matches can be played 
away from the club.  
 
If your child is selected to play in a fixture, their team manager will provide you 
with all the details of the fixture, where it is being played, the meeting time, 
estimated time of the match finishing, equipment requirements and any match 
fees that are due.  
 
They will provide you with their contact details. 
 
In the event of an emergency you can contact the Club / Child Safeguarding 
Officers  
 
Cate Hayes (07930 141319) 
 
Stuart Clark (07970 452264) 
 
We encourage parents to support their children at home and away fixtures 
and in line with our transport policy, it is not the responsibility of the coaches 
to transport or arrange transport for your child to and from matches or training.  
 
All WBCC fixtures can be found on our play-cricket website 
 
www.westbridgfordians.play-cricket.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Chairman & Child 
Safeguarding Officer 
Stuart Clark 
07970 452264 
stuart@westbridgfordianscc.co.uk 

Club Secretary 
Craig James 
07747 013269 
craig@westbridgfordianscc.co.uk 

Junior Co-ordinator, Child & Club 
Safeguarding Officer 
Cate Hayes 
07930 141319 
cate@westbridgfordianscc.co.uk 

 


